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___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Temporary Suspension of FIFO Operations 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Westgold Resources Limited (ASX:WGX) advises that in response to the Government directions (“Stay 
at Home & Closure” – Perth, Peel and the Southwest No. 2) it has suspended all FIFO operations from 
the lock down region to the unaffected region in which it operates.  Employees who reside in an affected 
area will remain on site and will not fly back to that region until the Government has advised it is safe to 
do so, except in an emergency or on compassionate grounds. 
 
Westgold further advises that it has immediately implemented a full review of its PPE (personal protective 
equipment) and COVID-19 management strategy across its operations whilst the lockdown continues. 
 
Westgold apologises to those impacted by the measures but insists that its top priority at all times is the 
health and safety of its staff, business partners and our community.  Westgold will continue to support 
and co-operate with the Government during this period.  
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